
 
 

The Kern County Sheriff’s Office is committed to work in partnership with our community to enhance the safety, security, and quality of life for the 
residents and visitors of Kern County through professional public safety services. 

 

 

RACIAL AND IDENTITY PROFILING ACT (RIPA) REVIEW AND TEST 
 
On October 3, 2015, Assembly Bill 953 enacted the Racial and Identity Profiling Act 
(RIPA) of 2015 requiring law enforcement agencies to track and submit all stop data. Per 
paragraph 180 of the Stipulated Judgment, periodic testing is required to ensure that 
employees are appropriately comprehending, retaining, and applying the knowledge and 
skills conveyed in all training.  For the fourth quarter of 2024, you are required to review 
Kern County Sheriff’s Office Policy and Procedures Manual (KCSOPPM) J-2300, 
KCSOPPM J-2350, and a PowerPoint presentation regarding RIPA reporting procedure. 
Following your review of the policies and presentation, there will be a test you must score 
100% on to pass.  KCSOPPM J-2300, KCSOPPM J-2350, the presentation, and the test 
can be accessed via the links below: 
 
RIPA PowerPoint and Test: 
RIPA: Bias-Free Policing Review and Test 
 
KCSOPPM J-2300: 
J 2300 - Bias-Free Policing.docx 
 
KCSOPPM J-2350:  
J 2350 - Racial and Identity Profiling Act.docx 

ISSUE: 24-45 TRAINING BULLETIN  DATE: December 5, 2024   

 

https://kerncountysheriff.sharepoint.com/sites/TrainingSection/SitePages/RIPA--Bias-Free-Policing-Review-and-Test.aspx
https://kerncountysheriff.sharepoint.com/:w:/r/sites/PoliciesDocs/_layouts/15/Doc.aspx?sourcedoc=%7BB0A0B964-5003-4887-9BF5-0CA628622C75%7D&file=J%202300%20-%20Bias-Free%20Policing.docx&action=default&mobileredirect=true
https://kerncountysheriff.sharepoint.com/:w:/r/sites/PoliciesDocs/_layouts/15/Doc.aspx?sourcedoc=%7B38AF3DDF-AE62-4596-B0BC-B3C6DD19628A%7D&file=J%202350%20-%20Racial%20and%20Identity%20Profiling%20Act.docx&action=default&mobileredirect=true

